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PUBLIC NOTICE OF A CONTINUED MEETING OF THE 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE 

ANTELOPE HEIGHTS METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a continued meeting of the Board of 

Directors of the Antelope Heights Metropolitan District (“District”) will be held Thursday, 

December 17, 2015, at 9:00 a.m., at the offices of Kutak Rock, LLP, 1801 California Street, 

Suite 3000, Denver, Colorado 80202, for the purpose of conducting regular business and any 

other business as may be before the Board.  The meeting is open to the public. 

This notice is given by order of the Board of Directors of the District and duly posted 

pursuant to statute. 

 
ANTELOPE HEIGHTS METROPOLITAN 
DISTRICT 
 

By: /s/ MEGAN M. BECHER 
 McGeady Beacher, P.C. 

Attorney for the District 
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